
Implementing the New Revenue
Recognition  Standard  –  What
Private Companies Need to Do
Now
Insight
With the effective date for the new revenue standard fast
approaching,  many  private  companies  have  still  not  taken
important  steps  towards  implementation,  writes  Robert  S.
Miller, CPA, CFE, partner, Samet & Company, PC.
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